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At our last meeting on 2/14 @ 1pm - We continued to discuss the 
course reports that have been reviewed and we are now finally done 
reviewing for the 2018-2019 academic year.  

Adult/Gero I, II, and III- course descriptions and verbiage was being 
reviewed by the committee because what is on the current syllabus and 
course descriptions are not what was approved. We have updated the 
verbiage and voted as a committee to present the new course 
descriptions at the 4/2 NFO meeting. 

BSN Curriculum Policy has been reviewed and updated for 2020 and 
will go to the policy committee per Dr. Greene.  

Curriculum committee will be working with the simulation committee 
on approving simulations for fall 2020.  

 


